
[The following article appeared in the April 2012 issue of Exploring the Path, an ACI-Cape Ann 

Newsletter, and is reproduced and linked with permission. You can see the entire newsletter here. You 

are also welcome to browse the Exploring the Path archive. Thank you Cape Ann!] 

 

REBOOT...RETREAT 
 

  

LIGHT ON MEDITATION RETREAT 
February-March, 2012 
  

We were blessed and incredibly fortunate to attend the Light On Meditation Retreat 

with Upasaka Culadasa and his wife Nancy in late February/early March. We offer 

these images with joy, love and gratitude.   

  

 

http://archive.constantcontact.com/fs042/1101981123294/archive/1109571653977.html
http://archive.constantcontact.com/fs042/1101981123294/archive/1103910815990.html


 



  

  - Holly Aloha Jaynes and Anne Meyer 

  
 


